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We are a team from University College London; we did a survey of 
two thousand āँᨌᅆg to secondary school, 

talk to a parent, or ask a 
teacher.  Our research shows 
that it helps to share your 
worries.    

 

In summary, what we learnt from all the people who took part in 
this survey was that nearly everybody at the end of Year 6 has some 
worries and concerns.  But, once pupils start at secondary school, 
they have many fewer concerns and become much less worried.   
 

We hope it helps you to know that!   
 

Please give us your feedback about this 
leaflet by completing 6 simple questions at 
www.ucl.ac.uk/stars 
 

                        If you 

         would like more detailed                                                             

            results from our study,  

                      please visit 

                     our website: 
 

 
 

       www.ucl.ac.uk/stars 



 

 

At the end


